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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTIFICATION 

 

12/17/18 

 

Thank you for your use and support of MPS’ product family.  Please be advised MPS 

will discontinue the production of the following part(s): MP1740EC-LF-Z 

Effective 8/29/2018, MPS will offer a special last time buy to deplete our current 

inventory and allow you to purchase material for your design.  Final purchase orders for 

MP1740EC-LF-Z , must be received no later than 11/1/2018.   When this inventory is 

depleted, no new inventory will be available.  All orders must be delivered by 3/1/2019. 

These orders cannot be cancelled or changed.  The minimum order quantity must be 1K 

units. 

For orders placed after 11/1/2018, MPS reserves the right to reject the request. 

Our sales personnel and application engineers can assist you with evaluating the best 

MPS solutions to meet your application needs. 

Thank you for your continuous business. 

Best regards,  

 

Maurice Sciammas 

Sr. Vice President of Sales 

Monolithic Power Systems, Inc. 

 

 


